



Office of the President مکتب الرئیس

May 29, 2017

Brummana High School Cultural Society Attn: Mr. Amin Daouk P.O. Box 113-5702 Beirut, Lebanon

Dear Mr. Daouk and members of the Brummana High School Cultural Society,

Thank you for your generous donation to establish The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship and The Brummana High School Cultural Society Excellence Award at the American University of Beirut.

Your donation supports BOLDLY AUB: The Campaign to Lead, Innovate, and Serve, the \$650 million fundraising campaign that the University launched in January 2017. The largest and most ambitious campaign in the history of the University, BOLDLY AUB is a testimonial to the University's enduring commitment to serve the peoples of the Middle East and beyond.

Thank you for partnering with AUB as we step boldly into the future.

Sincerely,

Fadlo R. Khuri President





May 29, 2017

Ref. 0089394, 0090886 0090500

Brummana High School Cultural Society Attn: Mr. Amin Daouk P.O. Box 113-5702 Beirut, Lebanon

Dear Mr. Daouk and members of the Brummana High School Cultural Society,

On behalf of the American University of Beirut, I would like to thank you and the Brummana High School Cultural Society for your recent gifts totaling \$401,000 designated as follows:

- \$375,000 to establish The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship.
- \$25,000 to establish The Brummana High School Cultural Society Excellence Award.
- \$1,000 to establish The Brummana High School Cultural Society Excellence Award – Current.

As we embark on our most ambitious campaign yet, BOLDLY AUB, the Campaign to Lead, Innovate, and Serve, we make sure that sustainability for our strategic path remains at the top of our priorities. Through this Campaign, we aim at raising \$650 million for the advancement of the University as a whole, out of which at least \$100 million are consecrated for Financial Aid, your continuous support helps us ensure that, as well as inclusivity, for scholarship recipients add richness and diversity to our student body.

AUB will proudly acknowledge your contribution in its annual *Contributors Report*, which will be available on our website after the end of the current fiscal year on June 30, 2017.

Sincerely,

Imad Baalbaki

Vice President for Advancement

Please retain this letter as your official receipts #0089394, #0090886 and #0090500 for your donation. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. AUB is classified by the US Internal Revenue Service as a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.

 Beirut
 PO Box 11-0236, Riad El Solh 1107 2020, Beirut, Lebanon | Tel: +961-1-350000 Ext: 2532 | Email: advancement@aub.edu.lb

 New York
 The Debs Center, 3 Dag Hammarskjold Plaza, 8th Floor | New York, NY 10017-2303, USA | Tel: +1-212-583-7600 | Fax: +1-212-583-7651